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This is a terrible idea. Rural Oregon does not want to fund Portland's homeless. This 

would remove the cap on how much property tax can go up. We already pay an 

extremly high properry tax. This would make this even worse. I do not support this 

measure. This will force even more good people to leave the state of Oregon.  


